MINISTRY OF

D HEALTH I8

MANATU HAUORA

2 & MAY 2016

Natalie Wilson
@FYl.org

Dear Natalie Wilson
Transfer of your requests for official information

Thank you for your requests received on 23 May 2016 under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act) for

H201602088
The total paid by the Northland District health Board to Tim Keogh and April Strategy
for its 'In Your Shoes' listening events, follow up and analysis

H201602089
The total paid to Tim Keogh and April Strategy by the Auckland District Health Board
for workshops and analysis done during its ‘At Our Best Week' in 2014.

H201602090

How much was the total paid by Counties Manukau DHB to Tim Keogh and April
Strategy for the workshops and analysis in its 'Values Week' in 2015.

Was correct MBIE tender process used for this contract?

H201602091

How much was paid by Waitemata DHB to Tim Keogh and April Strategy for
workshops and analysis?

Was correct MBIE tender process used for this contract?

This letter is to notify you that in accordance with section 14 of the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act), the Ministry is transferring your request to the appropriate District Health
Boards. The reason for this is because | believe that the information you requested is more
closely connected with the functions of the appropriate District Health Boards.

Therefore, further correspondence on this request will come to you from the appropriate
District Health Boards. Note that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from
when the appropriate District Health Boards receive this transfer from us.

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my
decision to transfer your requests.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan
Manager
Government Relations



